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Dear Dr. Kay:- 

Office of the Director 

Ottawa, 10 August, 1953. 

As requested in your letter dated 
July 30th, 1953 I am pleased to enclose an 
original and one copy of our financial 
encumbrance number 107, dated August 5th, 

1953, in the amount of $2,000.00 to cover 
expenditures incurred in connection with 
the arsenic survey being carried out at 
Yellowknife, Northwest Territories, by 
your Department during g the current fiscal 
year, 

Yours sincerely, 

F. J. G. Cunningham, 
Director. 

Dr. Kingsley Kay, 
Chief, Industrial Health Laboratory, 
Department of National Health and Welfare, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 


